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March 27,2014 

The Honorable Glenn Thompson 
U.S. House of Representative 
124 Cannon Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: 202-225-5796 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

The Fleet Reserve Association supports the "Recovering Service Members Disability 
Benefits Act" (H.R. 1488) that creates an exception from the required waiting period for Social 
Security disability insurance benefits for recovering service members who are undergoing 
medical treatment, recuperation, or therapy while recovering from a serious bodily injury or 
physical illness related to the member's military service. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide 
assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact at FRA is John Davis, Director of 
Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org). 

Sincerely, 

:~~~L 
National Executive Director 
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